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Telegrams: Surveyor, Oslo Teleph.: 424932 - 42 5291

LLOYD'S REGISTER @F SHIPPING

Oslo, 22nd December; 1961.
Tollbugaten 27

Deam Ba J‘

M.S. "ADNA",

We understand this ship carried out
General Examination at Hong Kong in October this
year, but we do not appear th have received any
confirmation from you that the postponement has
been granted. As the Authorities have asked for
confirmation of postponement granted we would ap-

preciate your comments in due course.

Yours, Taibthiully:
THE SURVEYORs;

fhe Secretary,
London.
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